
The Anatolian Shepherd  Dogs are  
Saving the Wild Cheetah!

The Southern California Chapter of Cheetah 
Conservation Fund (CCF) is thrilled to welcome        

Dr. Laurie Marker to San Diego!

May 11, 2012 
2:00-7:00pm

Dr. Laurie Marker from Namibia, Africa will speak at the Jordan’s 
studio. Laurie will be speaking about the ground breaking advances 
being made by CCF to save the beautiful Wild Cheetah. 

She is bringing ‘Duke’ and his partner, a champion Anatolian bred   
dog; to tell us how this ancient, gentle giant is helping the                 
Wild Cheetah today.

This event will feature a silent auction with many unique art items 
available to purchase as well as one of a kind animal art and fashions 
all helping to fund Dr. Marker’s efforts. 

Tickets are $45 pre purchased at 
http://www.cheetah.org/SpringEvents2012 or $50 @ the door.

Attire is animal themed casual. Wine and hors d’oeuvres will be served.      
We hope to see you there!

Address to Jordan’s Studio:Turn in and park in front.
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http://www.cheetah.org/SpringEvents2012
http://www.cheetah.org/SpringEvents2012

